
September 21, 22 CPOA Board Meeting

Board Meeting post membership meeting

Location : Nile Church

Time: 1:15pm

Attendees:  Ralph Berthon, Gary Jackson, Jim Lundeen, Scott Miller, Bill Hopkins,  Doug Mayo, Steve 
Emhoff,  Suzy Cyr standing in for Tom Cyr,

Ralph Berthon convened a short Board meeting to introduce new Board members and have a vote on 
various positions;

Steve Emhoff to be new Board President

Gary Jackson to be Vice President

Jim Lundeen to continue as Treasurer

Scott Miller to continue as Secretary

Bill Hopkins to continue as Board member

Doug Mayo to continue as Board member

Ralph Berthon to continue as Board member

Tom Cyr  to be new Board member and was elected vice president to oversee filed trips- Suzy to 
continue as outings coordinator

Respectfully submitted; Scott Miller, CPCOA Secretary 


